
May 13, 20L5

Subject: Letter of Recommendation

This letter of recommendation is submitted on behalf of Dr. Tanya Yerigan for reappointment. I have

worked closely with Dr. yerigan during the past year and she provides significant benefit and service to

the field of higher education through the center for scholastic lnquiry.

Sincerely,

l<S^^"^fu,,!/tot-D"'d
Kenneth Goldberg

Professor

National University


